
Law Commission of India 
 

Notice 

 
 

 A Consultation Paper on Media Law was floated by the 

Law Commission of India in May 2014 to elicit views from the 

stakeholders, to be submitted to the Commission by June 2014.  
It is hereby made known to all the stakeholders / general public 

that the last date for submission of views / responses has now 

been set as 15 August 2014.  Those desirous of submitting 
suggestions / comments to the Law Commission of India may 

send their written suggestions / comments either in English or 

in Hindi to the Member-Secretary, Law Commission of India, 
Hindustan Times House, 14th Floor, Kasturba Gandhi Marg, 

New Delhi – 110 001 or by email at lci-dla@nic.in. 


